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This is a submission objecting to the proposed Port waratah coal services Terminal 4

development in Newcastle (10_0215). The T4 proposal must not be approved due

to the significant and unacceptable impacts as detailed below,

lmoacts on air qualitv

Water pollution and dredqinq imoacts



lmpacts due to increased coal minino in NSW

As submission makers are required to disclose political donations totalling $1000 or
more in the past 2 years, I can state that I have not made a disclosable donation.

Your Sìncerely,

(Normally submissions are made public. If this is an issue for you please indicate below)


